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CAVAGNA GROUP 
09/01/2017 

SAFETY WARNING 

IMPACTING  

All GAS EQUIPMENT 
 

The devastation caused by Hurricane Harvey may have damaged your gas equipment, including your 
Cavagna Group products (e.g. OMECA, PERGOLA, RECA, and KOSAN brands).  The following contaminants in 
flood waters can prevent proper and safe functioning of your regulators, valves and other gas equipment: 

- Flood Waters 
- Mud 
- Fresh and Salt  Water 
- Debris 
- Fuels 
- Other Chemicals  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXPLOSION AND FIRE HAZARD 

ANY GAS EQUIPMENT THAT HAS BEEN 
SUBMERGED OR OTHERWISE EXPOSED TO 

ANY ENVIRONMENTAL AFFECTS OF 
HURRICANE HARVEY MUST BE PROMPTLY 

REMOVED, SCRAPPED AND REPLACED.   

DO NOT USE YOUR GAS EQUIPMENT 

CALL YOUR GAS COMPANY IMMEDIATELY 

 

 
 

 

EXPLOSION AND FIRE HAZARD 

IF YOU SMELL GAS, EVACUATE THE 
PREMISES IMMEDIATELY 

EXTINGUISH ALL FLAMES, AND DO NOT 
OPERATE LIGHTS, LIGHT SWITCHES, 

APPLIANCES, TELEPHONES OR CELL PHONES   

CALL 911 OR YOUR GAS COMPANY FROM A 
NEIGHBOR’S HOME OR FAR AWAY FROM 

YOUR PREMISES 

 


